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25th May 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

SUMMER SWIMMING 2015 - DONATIONS 
 
As you are aware, swimming lessons are set to start after the summer half term where the children are 
able to swim daily for 7 weeks which will build skills and confidence.  
 
As you may know, the financial implication of a swimming pool on site are immense and are outside of 
the school’s designated budget. In addition to the maintenance and running of the pool there are 
substantial annual staff training costs. We totally rely on donations and additional funding to maintain this 
excellent resource. 
  
This year the requested charge for swimming will remain the same as the last two years at £20 per child. 
There are 30 sessions in the season which means the cost per session is 66p. Please remember that 
sometimes sessions are lost due to weather conditions or breakdown and unfortunately we cannot 
predict this! 
 
While this represents value for money I realise that it is a significant amount for families with more than 
one child at the school. We are happy to arrange payment in instalments if you would find this easier.  
Please speak to Lou in the office if you would like to pay in this way. However, we would appreciate if we 
could receive your donations by Friday 22nd May 2015.  
 
Many thanks to those of you who have already paid this charge. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Anne Crumpler 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.defra.gov.uk/news/graphics/eco-schools_logo_300.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.defra.gov.uk/News/latest/2009/environ-0210.htm&usg=__1J1UXYrzUwFa7A_DgnSYIf3sAmU=&h=200&w=300&sz=9&hl=en&start=4&tbnid=dwiqj-fsVuxthM:&tbnh=77&tbnw=116&prev=/images%3Fq%3Deco%2Bschools%2Blogo%26gbv%3D2%26hl%3Den
http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.fouldsschool.co.uk/image/activemark_2008.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.fouldsschool.co.uk/&usg=__HYpSTTDUu-CGyp2Rmx6B1H20slA=&h=212&w=241&sz=10&hl=en&start=5&tbnid=eIHBpg85shIFDM:&tbnh=97&tbnw=110&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dactivemark%2B2008%2Blogo%26gbv%3D2%26hl%3Den


All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Bishops Caundle 

Sherborne 

Dorset 

DT9 5NQ 

Headteacher 

Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH               Tel/Fax: 01963 23450 

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  

Nurturing Hearts; Inspiring Minds 

 

                                                                                               
Visit our website at: www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.defra.gov.uk/news/graphics/eco-schools_logo_300.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.defra.gov.uk/News/latest/2009/environ-0210.htm&usg=__1J1UXYrzUwFa7A_DgnSYIf3sAmU=&h=200&w=300&sz=9&hl=en&start=4&tbnid=dwiqj-fsVuxthM:&tbnh=77&tbnw=116&prev=/images%3Fq%3Deco%2Bschools%2Blogo%26gbv%3D2%26hl%3Den
http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.fouldsschool.co.uk/image/activemark_2008.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.fouldsschool.co.uk/&usg=__HYpSTTDUu-CGyp2Rmx6B1H20slA=&h=212&w=241&sz=10&hl=en&start=5&tbnid=eIHBpg85shIFDM:&tbnh=97&tbnw=110&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dactivemark%2B2008%2Blogo%26gbv%3D2%26hl%3Den

